
Hey Harbour Lakers!  Please remember, Mrs. Sue 
still needs food taken to her.  If you all could sign up 
on the Harbour Lake fb page or call the church office 

to let Teressa know when/what you will be taking, that would be great!  
Thanks! 

She is still going through chemotherapy treatments and these make her 
very weak.   She asks that people call or text (843.330.9048)  before you 
come.  NOTHING with  TOMATOES, ACIDIC FRUITS, NO HERBS, etc. 
(chemo is causing mouth sores & these things hurt her mouth).  Please call 
the church office for further information. 

Join us this Wednesday for Lessons 20 
(“What Has Jesus Christ Done?”) in 40 
days to Understanding  Theology in 15 
Minutes A Day.  Lesson 20 is The study 
guide and questions are on the web-
site, hard  copies can be found in the 
vestibule on Sundays, and Ira posts 
them in email prior to the night’s 

study.  If you would like to be included in our emails, please e-mail 
Ira at irakelly1056@gmail.com.  You will find the log in information 
on our website, hlbconline.org under Discipleship/Resources.  

Hey All!  We need men, women, and youth to 
help clean the church or do yard work weekly.  
If you can serve on a cleaning team or a yard 
work team please call the church office.  If we 
have enough teams we 
only have to do it one 

weekend a month (or even fewer). 

G’day, mates! Grab your sunnies (that’s 

your sunglasses) and get ready for a 

bonzer (great) time as we zoom off to 

the Land Down Under! Boomerangs,   

kangaroos, koalas, emus—what’s not 

to love about Oz (Australia)? VBS is 17  

- 21 July.  If you are going to participate 

in VBS in ANY WAY;   kitchen worker, security, games, being 

on campus for any reason during VBS, you need to get  

background checked, NO EXCEPTIONS! Please see Teressa 

for a background check form if you didn’t get one last year.  

For  information or if you would like to volunteer see Tina 

Phillips.  

Thank you for your support of the Food  Pantry!  
This week’s items are:  pasta sauce, grits.   Please 
place in the  vestibule and the little  pantry elves 
will put them away.  You all are awesome!   

There will be a Deacons 

meeting at 4:30 today in the 

old Golden Girls SS classroom. 

Please plan to attend.  We have 

very important business to    

discuss.   

There will be no Evangelism class this 

Monday because of the Transitional 

Church Council meeting and none on 

Monday the 4th because it is a holiday.  

See you all on the 11th.   



The Church In Worship 

June 26, 2022 

11:00 a.m.  

Prelude              Dulce Brasby       

 

Welcome & Comments     Dr. Jimmy Fuller 

 

Invocation                    David Gee 

                                

Worship In Singing               Congregation Led by Praise Team 

     There Is Power In The Blood 
   Nothing But The Blood 
   O The Blood 

  

Scripture Reading/        Mark 6:33-40                 David Gee 
Offertory Prayer 

 

Special                    This Blood           Tina Phillips
     
     

Message    The Servant Gospel Of Mark (Pt. 44)  
         Little Is Much When God Is In It  Dr. Jimmy Fuller 

            
Gospel Appeal        Room At The Cross       #315    Kathy Vazquez 

 

 Announcements /Prayer of Dismissal           Deacon Dan Mills 

 

The Servant Gospel Of Mark (Pt. 44) 

Little Is Much When God Is In It 

June 26, 2022 


